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Wiltshire Family Learning 
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26 July 2017 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 Successful delivery of Wiltshire Family Learning programmes 16/17 working in 
partnership with Noremarsh Junior School and St Batholomew’s.  

 Recruitment supported by schools, children’s centre and Parent Support Adviser; 
Family Learning programmes funded by Education Skills Funding Agency and must 
engage with learners who haven’t achieved a L2 English/maths; aim to support so can 
achieve L2 qualifications and offer signposting opportunities to progress to further 
learning and employment.  

 

 

 Family SEAL – 14 learners completed course @ St Bartholomew’s 

 Family Animation – 3 learners completed course at Noremarsh  

 Family Functional Skills English 2 learners achieved L2 English qualification at 
Noremarsh (1 learner attended and still to complete) 

 3 learners attending Family Learning Employability programme post qualification 
 

 

 Key issues were recruitment of appropriate learners; low number on courses; will 
broaden offer to Cricklade using on the ground knowledge and link up with Cricklade 
Children’s Centre for recruitment. Families may access courses using transport.  

 

 

  
 

 
 


